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• Activities at the North Goonyella mine site are focused on assessment of 
underground conditions and advanced planning for re-ventilation ahead of 
potential re-entry to the mine when safe and appropriate to do so.

• Strict exclusion zones remain in place with underground access prohibited and 
limited access to surface areas of the mine.

• Peabody remains in regular contact with the Queensland Mines Inspectorate.

• Surface drilling to establish more monitoring bores is continuing, as is the use of 
underground camera images to assess underground conditions.

• Water management activities are being implemented in response to ongoing 
accumulation of water in parts of the mine.

• CO levels have been stable for weeks but remain slightly elevated. Site 

personnel are taking steps to monitor and isolate any potential source of elevated 

CO.

• Continue to use camera images; most have shown no effects while some have 
shown localized impacts in specific areas.

• The mobile GAG unit is on standby and will be mobilised back to Dysart when 
appropriate.

• All North Goonyella employees remain working on site, redeployed to other 
Peabody operations or on leave.

• The company’s inquiry is continuing, and the company also is co-operating fully 
with the governmental investigation.


